Old Town Lake Information Gathering Meeting

On Wednesday, Feb. 24, Bob Bronson from DNR along with two associates were in Ferdinand and met
with Scott Tretter, Mike Steffe, Matt Weyer and Dolores Boeglin to pass on information concerning
applying for grants for the Old Town Lake project.

While in Ferdinand, his team also visited the site. They felt it was a worthwhile project and that the
board would be wise to proceed with the project.

Deadline for applying is June 1.
They gave lots of details on what items would get more points and how to apply in-kind monies.
The DNR Land & Water grant is a 50/50 grant.

Those attending thanked them for all the information and would take back to the regular meeting for
?Onsideration.
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